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I strongly oppose SB 210, which proposes to end Oregon’s mail-in voting. Our 

current mail-in voting system works exceptionally well. There is NO EVIDENCE of 

any significant voter fraud with our mail-in voting system. You cannot prove that any 

significant voter fraud takes place with mail-in voting, so do not tell people that it 

does. The reasons for ending mail-in voting are self-serving for authoritarian 

interests.  


